
U.S. Department of Energy

Installation of a New Post Indicator Valve (PIV) V-2230 near 704-H

Savannah River Site

Aiken/Aiken/South Carolina

The existing 24 inch Post Indicator Valves (PIVs) 2070, 2071, and 2072 in the H-Area Fire Water System have exceeded their useful life. The
attached Scope of Work provides details for the replacement of PIV 2070, which will be replaced with PIV 2230. Note: due to their proximity to
steam and power lines, PIVs 2071 and 2072 will not be replaced. They will be abandoned in place in the open position.

B1.3 - Routine maintenance
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